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Greg Cooper of the Fort Wayne office authored the column, "Pump
bypass won’t hurt performance," for the Sept. 27 edition of the Fort
Wayne Journal-Gazette. Greg's column, "Patently Speaking," appears
weekly and highlights various patents issued by the U.S. Patent and
Trademark Office.

Greg Cooper is a member of Barnes & Thornburg's Intellectual Property
Department. He represents both individuals and corporations in the areas
of U.S. and foreign patent procurement, trademark and copyright
registration, non-disclosure agreements, trade secret law, and intellectual
property enforcement and licensing.
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